
 

 

 

TO ALL IT MAY CONCERN! 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Please be informed that we are aware of the situation with the sanctioned entity that holds naming that 

is similar to ours. SW Group of companies would like to note that the sanctioned entity “SILKWAY 

LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY (a.k.a. OOO SILKVEY; a.k.a. SILKWAY LLC), registered in 

the Russian Federation under the address: Pr-d Olminskogo D. 3A, Str. 3, Floor 2, Pom. II, Kom 13, 

Moscow 129085, Russia” has never been affiliated (or somehow related) to our group of companies. 

SW Group of companies has no business and/or operations in the Russian Federation. Please note that 

Russian Company Registry holds information about 45 registered entities (web address of Russian 

Company Registry: https://egrul.nalog.ru/index.html?&t=1695746511702) which have similar to 

“Silk Way” namings and none of them have or had any affiliation to (or any type of relations with). 

 

Silk Way Group of companies wants to emphasize that we strictly comply with regulations, decrees, 

guidelines (including export and import control statutes and sanctions lists) of the United States of 

America, the European Union and the United Kingdom. All of our companies adheres to the highest 

standards of conduct and business practices. 

 

Please note also that SW Group of companies neither operate flights nor have any business in the 

sanctioned countries (including but not limited to Cuba, Belarus, Iran, North Korea, Syria, Russia, 

Venezuela or Crimea, Sevastopol, Zaporizhzhia, Kherson, Donetsk or Luhansk regions of Ukraine 

and etc.). 
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